
Second Parents’ Day 2022/23 

（12 July 2023） 

 

The Second Parents’ Day in this school year was successfully held on 12 July 2023 

(Wednesday) with all parents of all students participating in the event. 

 

Our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in order to maintain strong bonds 

and close communication with parents, enhancing overall teaching efficiency. 

 

Most of the meetings were conducted face to face, complemented by online 

meetings and telephone meetings, from which parents could have a better 

understanding of their children’s performance at school. Working hand in hand with 

parents, our school spares no effort to nurture and cultivate our children. 

 

On the Day, our school also arranged “55th Anniversary PTA Scholarship 

Donation”, “55th Anniversary Souvenirs Sale” and “PTA Recycled School Uniform 

Collection”, which received great welcome and participation from parents.  

 

Class teachers listen to parents with patience 

 



 
Class teachers discuss with parents their children’s academic and overall performance 

 

 

 
Under the two-class-teacher system in S1, parents can have a comprehensive 

understanding of students’ performance at school 



Our Reception Team is well-prepared to receive parents 

 

 

 
Principal YUEN with PTA representatives and students at the collection point of 

recycled school uniform 


